
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

On Wednesday 13th March we will be holding a sponsored 'Swashbuckle Scramble’ 

event in school. This will help raise much needed PTA funds, which this year are being 

put towards an outdoor classroom and second set of class iPads.   

 

Your child is invited to come to school on Wednesday 13th March wearing their own 

clothes with a pirate theme. This can be anything from a stripy t-shirt to full pirate 

costume. Children should be able to move freely and use the toilet independently in their 

costume. The Swashbuckle Scramble will take place during the school day.  

 

The rules for this event are very simple: 

 

 The children collect sponsors for the amount of treasure (gold coins) they can 

collect from a ball pit in one minute. 

 The children will have 1 minute to collect as many gold coins as they can, and 

drop them into a treasure bucket. The coins will then be counted and the amount 

collected will be recorded on their sponsor form and certificate.   

 All children are welcome to take part in this event, regardless of whether they 

collect any sponsorship. Children must return their sponsorship forms in 

order to take part in this event. It is not compulsory to get any sponsors, but 

the form itself acts as a permission slip to take part, and therefore must be 

returned by Friday 8th March. 

 

Key Dates: 

 

Today onwards  Collect Sponsorship 

By  8th March  Return named and signed sponsor forms to class teacher 

13th March  Dress as a pirate for the day 

By 29th March  Return sponsor form and sponsor money in an envelope via 

the red PTA box in the school entrance hall.  

 

Your Class Reps will be asking for volunteers to assist with this event – please let them 

know if you are able to help. Please note that it is not possible to guarantee that you will 

be helping with your own child’s class. 

 

If you have any questions about this event, please see Mrs King or a member of the PTA. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Moss Lane School PTA  

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer 

Moss Lane school and the PTA will make every 

effort to ensure the safety of everychild taking part 

in this event but cannot accept any responsibility 

for any injury caused to anyone using the paddling 

pool. 
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